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We moved to our home in Madison County in 2009. We 
have been surrounded by farm land of corn, soybeans, 
winter wheat and alfalfa. We loved our view and our views 
traveling to town and to the Interstates. That has now 
changed with all of the beautiful trees being removed and 
the dirt and mud on the roads to the ugly views of solar 
panels all over this county. The Oak Run Solar Panel 
Project has taken over all the beautiful land. While we do 
not have the history of a family farm we have several friends 
who do and are family farmers, seed providers and crop 
insurance providers. We have made our home what we 
want it to be with beautiful landscaping and an inground 
pool where we can enjoy the view. Our view will soon be 
taken over by part of the Oak Run Solar Panels and that will 
be the view for us going forward. We chose this house be of 
the farmland and families that surround it and that view will 
soon become a not so pretty view. Please understand it is 
their land to do with as they please but when the decisions 
were made the people who own the properties that surround 
them were not asked or involved in the decision making. 
This effects the property values of every home around Oak 
Run and Madison County. I strongly oppose moving forward 
with the Oak Run solar panel project.
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